
Public Notice 
 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Trustees, Illinois Community College District No. 533 that 
a public hearing will be conducted on said district's 2023-2024 budget on October 31, 2023, at 
the regular board meeting at 6:00 p.m. CDT in the Rodney J. Brenner Board Room, located in the 
Harry Abell Administration Building, on the 2nd floor, at Southeastern Illinois College, 3575 
College Road, Harrisburg, IL 62946-4925.  Furthermore, a copy of the budget is available for 
public review in the Office of Business Affairs at the above location during regular office hours.  
  
By order of the Secretary of the Board of Trustees, Jimmy D. Ellis 
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